
           
Hillsborough Township Public Schools announces the 

next session in the Parent Technology Night Series 

 

“Introducing Digital Responsibility to a 
Digital Generation” 

 

 

From avid to novice digital users, this presentation discusses the importance of helping your child 

practice a digital consciousness in every aspect of life to avoid any current or future digital disease. 

Discussion will also focus on cyber safety. 

 

 

 
 

Richard Guerry 
 

Author, International Public Speaker, and Executive Director of 

The Institute for Responsible Online and Cell-Phone Communication (IROC2) 

 

Thursday, March 12, 2015, 7:30 PM 

Auten Road Intermediate School Cafeteria 
 

Register online at www.htps.us/ptn. 


